
Appendix 

Figure A1: Screenshots and English translation of the geofence survey for IAB-SMART participants 
that received the survey invitation and answered the first question with “Yes”. 

Question 
Number Screenshot English Translation 

2 

 

The following is about your personal experience 
with the job center and its employees that you 
have made TODAY.  
To what extent do the following statements apply 
from your very personal point of view? 
 
The employees of the job center patronized me 
TODAY. 
 
 

o Strongly agree 
o Slightly agree 
o Slightly disagree 
o Strongly disagree 

3 

 

The following is about your personal experience 
with the job center and its employees that you 
have made TODAY.  
To what extent do the following statements apply 
from your very personal point of view? 
 
TODAY I had no opportunity to bring my own ideas 
into the conversation. 
 

o Strongly agree 
o Slightly agree 
o Slightly disagree 
o Strongly disagree 



4 

 

The following is about your personal experience 
with the job center and its employees that you 
have made TODAY.  
To what extent do the following statements apply 
from your very personal point of view? 
 
The employees of the job center have discussed 
with me TODAY in detail how I can improve my 
chances on the job market. 
 

o Strongly agree 
o Slightly agree 
o Slightly disagree 
o Strongly disagree 

 

5 

 

The following is about your personal experience 
with the job center and its employees that you 
have made TODAY.  
To what extent do the following statements apply 
from your very personal point of view? 
 
TODAY I had the feeling that I can trust the 
employees. 
 

o Strongly agree 
o Slightly agree 
o Slightly disagree 
o Strongly disagree 

 



6 

 

The following is about your personal experience 
with the job center and its employees that you 
have made TODAY.  
To what extent do the following statements apply 
from your very personal point of view? 
 
There were only demands made TODAY instead of 
really helping me. 
 

o Strongly agree 
o Slightly agree 
o Slightly disagree 
o Strongly disagree 

 

7 

 

The following is about your personal experience 
with the job center and its employees that you 
have made TODAY.  
To what extent do the following statements apply 
from your very personal point of view? 
 
TODAY the employees of the Job Center helped me 
to develop a new perspective. 
 

o Strongly agree 
o Slightly agree 
o Slightly disagree 
o Strongly disagree 

 



8 

 

How satisfied are you all and everything with your 
TODAY visit to the job center 
 

o Fully satisfied 
o Slightly satisfied 
o Slightly dissatisfied 
o Fully dissatisfied 

 

9 

 

How are you feeling right now? 
 
Tired – Awake  



10 

 

How are you feeling right now? 
 
Bad – Good  

11 

 

How long did you have to wait for your interview 
at the job center today? 
 
 
Minutes  

 


